FORT WAYNE
PARKS AND
RECREATION

Board of Park Commissioners
Approval Form

Kreager Park Houses Demolition
Project: 2023048
Project Approval Request

Scope of Work:

This project includes the demolition of the house and garage structures located at 7811 and 7829 N.
River Road. A standalone storage building will remain at the 7811 address. The removal includes above-
grade structures, building foundations, driveways, sidewalks, and terminating well and septic utilities.
The removal area will be backfilled with soil and seeded.

Three quotes were received through email submission on behalf of the Board of Park Commissioners on
July 13, 2023, and Worx Companies was the lowest, qualified bidder.

Board Approval:

At this time, | would like to request approval for a contract with Worx Companies at a total cost of
$49,995.00, with the funding to come out of the Parks Cumulative Capital Funds.

The Fort Wayne Parks and Recreation and the Board of Park Commissioners, met to host their regularly
scheduled monthly Board meeting on August 10, 2023, to approve the above-referenced project and
contract, in the amount of $49,995.00,

We, the Board of Park Commissioners, on the date stated, do ATTEST, sign the above-referenced and attached
documents, and approve as presented.

Justin Shurley, President Cory Miller, Vice-President

Richard Briley, Commissioner Jenna Jauch, Commissioner

Steve McDaniel, Director, Board Secretary




Quote Tabulation

Project Name: Kreager Park Houses Demolition

Project No.: 2023048
Quotes Due: 7/13/2023

CONTRACTOR: Worx Companies |Kreager Excavating| T-E Incorporated
Base Bid: $49,995.00 $53,244.00 $65,000.00
TOTAL $49,995.00 $53,244.00 $65,000.00
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